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Office Memorandum

subject: To safeguard the interest of pensioners from fraudsters - reg.

Controlter of Accounts (CPAO), DoE, Ministry of Finance, New Delhi has issuedoffice Memorandum dated 24.07.2o24/oz.og.zo24, reprodu."o u"ro*.-- - -

"It was earlier re:quested to all Heads of CPpCs via e- mait dated 21.06.2024 toalert all the pensioners to be cautious from fraudsters and their forgery activities.In this regard, it is informed that fraudsters are impersonatiig imrirt, from theCentral Pension Accounting office (1PAO), Bhikaji 
'Cama ptaie, New Delhi, andcontacting pensioners. These scammers are sending forms via Whatsapp, claimingthat failure 'to titl them out witl result in stopptigi of pension payments for nextmonth. And believing it as_ a genuine call,- our 'innocent' 

pensioners/family- pensioners fall into the trap of fraudlrcrs.

2. Hence, it is again solicited to att CPPCs to inform ail the pensioners to becautious and not falt victim to these scams and to guidei them not.to share theirpersonal information, including their PPO number, Dite of Birth, and Bank Accountdetails with anyone. Moreovel, cPAo, Banks ani other Government agencies wilnever request such information from pensioners

g. It is, therefore, requested 
-to 

take necessary action at your end for saving
valuable pensioners from such fraudsters and their forgery activities.-,

In view of the above, it is requested to take necessary action at your end for savingvaluable KVS pensioners from such fraudsters and their. forgery activities.
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Hindi verSion will follow

(Satya rain Gulia)
Joint Commissioner (Fin.)

To,
1. The Chief Manager, State Bank of India, C&I Division parliament Street, 11 Main

Branch, New Delhi - 110001 - with the request to circulate above instruction to all
CPPCS.

2. The Genral Managqr, Resource & Govt. Relation Department Indian Bank, 17th
Parliament street, New Delhi- 11ooo1 for necessary action.

Copv to:-

\'2!!:l:i9ngo of KVS (including erstwhile CTSA Pensioners) for information ptease.
\-/rn? t:ttt. Commissioner (EDP) with the request for uptoading the same on KVS

website.
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